
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 
Miss Greenwood who 
moves on to her new 
post next week. Good 

luck from all at 
Wibsey. 

Year 2 have been on 

fieldwork visits to 

Nell Bank this 

week. These have 

been an integral 

part of the         

children’s work in 

science, and are 

part of the work 

pupils will be doing 

back in school. 

Year 2 have had to use 
their senses to          

explore a variety of 
habitats.  They have 

had the opportunity to  
learn first hand how 

animals use their  
senses to find food, 

water and shelter to 
survive in the wild. 

All children took part 
in a habitat trail, 

minibeast hunt and  
pond dipping. Here are 

some pictures from 
the week. 

Year 2 Fieldwork 
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Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and         

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches 

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Mascarpone Pasta/
Vegetarian Chilli       

Tuesday  

Minced Beef & Onion 

Pie/Halal Chicken Roll/

Keema Roll 

Wednesday  

Roast  Pork/Halal 

Roast Chicken 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato 

Pizza/ Halal BBQ  

Pizza      

Friday 

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Southern Style     

Burgers/Vegetable 

Dippers 

 

 

Have a lovely  

weekend 

    

Nigel M. Cooper 

Wibsey—the Village School  
We say good bye this week to Pat, our     

fantastic Chef Manager from the kitchen. Pat 

took over when we were left in the lurch and 

has worked her socks off to ensure your 

children get a great lunchtime offer. Most of 

your children will have met Pat over the past 

few years and I am sure you will join me in 

wishing her a wonderful retirement. 

A polite reminder about 

headlice. Please check 

your child regularly, 

treat if needed and 

keep long hair tied 

back. Contact school if 

you would like further 

advice. 




